

Dear CEA Parents,

Our Upper School students, under the direction of their teachers, Mrs. Yolande Jackson and Mrs. Cindy Cuesta, take great pride in writing, editing, selling ads, and publishing *CM* (Conchita Magazine). The magazine is published twice a year. One of their goals continues to be to reach a wider audience in order for our community to see and appreciate the tremendous work our students do.

If you own or work in an office or business (dentist, doctor, accountant, realtor, retail store, restaurant, etc) and you can place copies in a reception room or storefront, it would be a wonderful way to support your child's school.

If you can commit to taking a box of magazines twice a year, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it to the CEA Main Office, ATTN: Yolande Jackson.

, , ,	ort! It makes a difference.	
Name		
Child's Name		Grade
Telephone Number		
Email		
I can take	boxes of CM to distribute. (1/2, 1,	2, or other)